Breton, Mary B

From: Dottie Alward <ALFOS1981@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 7:44 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: MAINE

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

NO ELECTRIC CARS IN MAINE, THEY ARE BLOWING UP AND ARE VERY DANGEROUS AND COSTLY. ALSO MILLS
HAS RUINED THE STATE OF MAINE IN ALL WAYS. IT IS THOROUGHLY DISGUSTING WHAT HAS HAPPENED TO
MAINE AND TO PORTLAND BECAUSE OF THESE ROTTEN DEMORATS,. ALSO NO MORE ASYLUM SEEKERS LETS
TAKE CARE OF OUR OWN VETS, SENIORS AND HOMELESSNESS PEOPLE. AMEN!!!!



